August 2, 2018

Honorable Ron Belmont Mayor, Town of Harrison 1 Hieneman Place Harrison, NY 10528

Dear Mayor Belmont,

The Board of Directors of PEACE OUTside Campus, The Lindsey M. Bonistall Foundation requests the use of Passidomo Veterans Park located in West Harrison for our annual fund raising and community safety awareness event on October 14, 2018 between 9:00 am and 12:30 PM.

This event, will be the culmination of our virtual "Laps for Lindsey" - The 14th Annual Lindsey Run/Walk. The Foundation's Insurance certificate and proper not-for-profit documentation will be provided as needed.

We look forward to your favorable reply to our request as our namesake and daughter Lindsey Bonistall grew up in Harrison. PEACE OUTside Campus brings a message of safety to all students and their families and we hope you will partner with us in promoting peaceful and safe living environments in college communities to our supporters through this event.

Thank you for your consideration.

PEACE OUT,

Mark Bonistall

Chairman of the Board

Kathleen Cooney Bonistall
Vice Chair of the Board

PEACE OUTside Campus, The Lindsey M. Bonistall Foundation is exempt from Federal Income Tax under section501(c) (3) of the Internal Revenue Code. Contributions are tax deductible under section 170 of the code. Tax ID 20-3398247.